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Our ref: 72075/20:CK 
 
 
 
 
Mr Anthony Albert 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Albert 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Your letter seeking access to documents under the provisions of the Freedom of Information 
Act 1982 (the Act), was received at this office on 9 September 2020. 
 
At the outset, I should explain that the role of the Freedom of Information Officer for Victoria 
Police is to receive and process requests made under the Act on behalf of the Chief 
Commissioner and to provide responses to those requests in terms of the provision of 
documents.  This does not extend to the provision of information or the answering of 
questions. 
 
Your attention is drawn to section 17(2A) of the Act which requires that a request must be 
accompanied by a fee of $29.60. 
 
Before any further action is taken, I require payment either by cheque or money order made 
payable to the Freedom of Information Office, Victoria Police. On receipt of the above fee 
(which is not refundable) your request will be considered in accordance with the provisions of 
the Act.  
 
Payment of the $29.60 statutory application fee is required within 28 days of receiving this 
letter. If I have not received your reply before 7 October 2020, I will consider that documents 
are no longer required and your request will be finalised. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to your request, please contact the Freedom of Information 
Unit quoting 72075/20. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Robin Davey 
Manager 
Freedom of Information Division 
 
Date: 9 September 2020 
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